
CITY OF FAYETTEVILLE 

SAIN STREET EXTENSION 

REQUEST FOR LETTER OF INTEREST 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Fayetteville ("the City") is seeking Letters of Interest from 

qualified consulting firms to provide engineering related services for the design & construction 

of Sain Street from N. Front Street to Vantage Drive including a new concrete bridge over Mud 

Creek.  Preliminary engineering plans showing the future connection to the Fulbright 

Expressway and the new flyover bridge shall also be required. 

 

The work will generally consist of providing environmental documentation, surveys, 

geotechnical studies, hydraulic studies, roadway and bridge design and plans, right of way plans, 

and construction engineering and inspection services. 

 

This project includes federal funds along with review and approval of the work by the Arkansas 

State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD).  All work and contract requirements 

shall conform to requirements of the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), AHTD and the 

City. 

 

Interested firms must furnish a Letter of Interest listing primary contact information and 

Architect-Engineer Qualifications Form SF-330, Parts I and II.  Eight (8) hard copies and one (1) 

digital copy in Adobe Acrobat PDF shall be submitted to: 

    Andrea Foren Rennie, CPPB, CPPO 

    City of Fayetteville 

    113 W. Mountain St., Room 306 

    Fayetteville, AR 72701 

 

Responses shall be received before 2:00:00 p.m., local time on Monday, April 20, 2015.  

Responses received after this deadline will not be considered.  Questions about this request may 

be directed to Andrea Foren Rennie via e-mail (aforen@fayetteville-ar.gov) or by phone at (479) 

575-8220. 

 

After a review of all Letters of Interest received, selected firms will be furnished a scope of work 

and requested to submit proposals for accomplishing the work. 

 

The City reserves the right to reject any and all Letters of Interest and to waive informalities 

when such waiver is in the best interest of the City. 

 

The City of Fayetteville (City) complies with all civil rights provisions of federal statutes and 

related authorities that prohibited discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal 

financial assistance.  Therefore, the City does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, 

age, national origin, religion or disability, in the admission, access to and treatment in City’s 

programs and activities, as well as the City’s hiring or employment practices.  Complaints of 

alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the City’s nondiscrimination policies may be 

directed to Don Marr, City Chief Of Staff, (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), 113 W. Mountain, 

Fayetteville, AR  72701, (479) 575-8330, (Voice/TTY 711), or the following email address: 

dmarr@fayetteville-ar.gov. 

 

This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and 

in Braille. 
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